
Information to Parents regarding fees (Revised) 

Date: 02.05.2020 

Dear Parents, 

As per guidelines of state govt. received on 01.05.2020, only Tuition Fee is to be paid by the 

parents up to the reopening of school. 

The parents who have paid the fee as per our earlier circular dated 26.4.2020, we are thankful to 

them and hereby inform them that the fee deposited by them online is properly maintained in 

our books of accounts and we assure them that the amount (1/12th of yearly charges) which 

they have paid with the fee of month April 2020 will certainly be adjusted in the fee payable to 

school by them in forthcoming month under intimation to the parents. 

Principal 

DAV Centenary Public School, Jagjeetpur, Laksar Road, Hardwar(UK) 

 


